
 

 

Date: Friday, December 18, 2020  

Subj: Science, Safety, & What to Do: A Playlist 

 

Dear Students,  

In this final message of the week, we leave you with a video playlist that features valuable 
information from faculty and staff — fellow members of the Hendrix community who share 
your goal of a safe return to campus.  

You may view each video using the links below, or click here to watch the entire playlist in 
order. The videos range from two to nine minutes in length, and we hope you will make the 
time to watch them before your scheduled move-in and testing date. This message will be 
archived at www.hendrix.edu/spring2020plans to make these links available for future 
reference. 

1. “Introduction and Decision-Making” (Dr. Leslie Zorwick) 

2. “The Science of COVID-19” (Dr. Laura MacDonald ’09)  

3. “Transmission, Face Coverings, and Distancing” (Dr. Courtney Hatch ’00) 

4. “Testing and Medical Services” (Necie Reed, APRN) 

5. “Contact Tracing” (Tim Purkiss) 

6. “Dealing with COVID-19” (Christy Coker) 

7. “Dine Differently” (Dawn Hearne — and be sure to download the new GET app!) 

8. “WAC Safety” (Jennifer McCracken) 

 

A few reminders of items you may want to bring to campus: 

• extra face masks (enough to be able to wear a clean one each day until you have a 
chance to do laundry) 

• laptop, tablet, or other smart device, to enable you to participate in coursework from 
your room (if it becomes necessary) and for group work and student activities 

• headphones or earbuds that connect to your laptop or smart device 
• a small bottle of hand sanitizer to carry with you 
• cleaning/disinfecting supplies for your room (the College will make these supplies 

available for classrooms and common areas) 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLS-kGc7zCTl3pZ4GaQpbCvqiaE30Z1-ik
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLS-kGc7zCTl3pZ4GaQpbCvqiaE30Z1-ik
http://www.hendrix.edu/spring2020plans
https://youtu.be/qJqQRb7ckqU
https://youtu.be/fp6xUVPxPkU
https://youtu.be/TaDGvPC6Lmw
https://youtu.be/am8QVQ4UTqU
https://youtu.be/IgCgvOZAyw8
https://youtu.be/RyEGTUvnfyA
https://youtu.be/r9-D8bbUclM
https://youtu.be/YyRdbUyzC_Q


• warm coat/rain gear, as you’ll likely spend more time outside 
• a “go bag” in case you need to quarantine or isolate away from your room 

Remember to complete the Community Commitment by Monday, December 21, and to email 
aboutcovid19@hendrix.edu if you have questions related to spring semester plans. 

We wish you a wonderful Winter Break, and though you’ve been reading variations of this 
message all week, we can’t overstate it: We’re excited to have so many of you returning to 
in-person learning next semester, and we are confident that everyone will take appropriate 
precautions to keep the Hendrix community safe. 

https://www.hendrix.edu/uploadedFiles/Events_and_News/News_Releases/What%20Should%20I%20Bring%20to%20Quarantine%20or%20Isolation%20Housing%20Guide%20Dec%202020.pdf
https://login.microsoftonline.com/common/oauth2/authorize?response_mode=form_post&response_type=id_token+code&scope=openid&mkt=en-US&msafed=0&nonce=044a52ff-5c3d-41eb-81eb-93b780c4d36c.637437295552774306&state=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fPages%2fResponsePage.aspx%3fid%3djMH2DNLQP0qD0GY9Ygpj05xnTXRJcw5JvNpjFw1aK_xUM0FDRjhJV0oxVk9SMFNLUkxGSkdaUkZZQyQlQCN0PWcu&client_id=c9a559d2-7aab-4f13-a6ed-e7e9c52aec87&redirect_uri=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fauth%2fsignin&sso_nonce=AQABAAAAAABeStGSRwwnTq2vHplZ9KL4dBXj847TNDhouxjk0iiKwMapvWAizJUcZrL97d77E4gEJonE3EW_joSRyyDeyKnFNpFKUzBs3E1E1-IrCbX8JyAA&client-request-id=264d56b3-f3a0-4d5f-b51d-4b8d7e1616b7&mscrid=264d56b3-f3a0-4d5f-b51d-4b8d7e1616b7
mailto:aboutcovid19@hendrix.edu

